
Upcoming dates for 

your diary 

7th/8th Dec—Rec and KS1 

Nativity Play—6pm 

9th Dec—PTFA Cinema Trip 

16th Dec—Christmas Lunch 

and PTFA Christmas Fair 

19th Dec—Christmas Carol 

Service in Church 

20th Dec—Last Day of 

Term 

4th Jan—First Day of  

Term 3 

Heckington St Andrew’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

2nd December 2016 

Dear Parents,  

 

Thank you to all who came along to our St Andrew’s Day open morning and 

church service. The children had a wonderful morning and then presented 

their work in church. What a wonderful event Bedtime Stories with Santa 

was! Thank you to the PTFA and staff who organised and ran the event. It 

raised £205! There was a magical atmosphere in school and now we are all 

in the mood for all our other Christmas activities.  

The performances of our Nativity are next week and this is always a    

special time to see the children sharing with us the true meaning of 

Christmas. Our Carol Service is on Monday 19th December and we are 

looking forward to you joining us in church at 2pm. On Friday 16th        

December the children will spend the morning visiting St Andrew’s Church 

and spending time at the Methodist Church, decorating the tree. Anyone 

who would like to help that morning please let the office or Miss         

Temperton know.  

Be the Best We Can Be 

Messages or reminders from…. 
Reception— no special notices this week. 

Year 1 and Year 2—Please could  everyone bring a named plastic bag to 
bring work home in.  Could Y1 have donations of foil containers please. 

Year 3 and 4— Please could  everyone bring a named plastic bag to bring 
work home in.  

Year 5 and 6— no special notices this week. 

16th December  

Christmas Jumper day 

and visit to St Andrew’s 

and Methodist Church 

Come in your Christmas 

Jumper and bring a donation 

towards the Save The  

Children appeal.  

Tickets for the play will be 

sent home on Monday 5th 

December. Please can we 

also have any costumes you 

still have to send in and if 

your child has words please 

keep practising in a loud 

voice!  

Thankyou          

 Reception and KS1  

Whole School trip to the Cinema 
 

Please return permission slips as soon as possible. 

 

YR and KS1 will be watching Polar 

Express  

 

KS2 will be watching Home Alone 
 



End of Term Projects  

Exhibitions. 
 

Y3/4      7th Dec      9.00—10.30 

YR/5/6    15th Dec    9.00—10.00 

Y1/2      19th Dec    9.00—10.00 
 

Please come and join your 
child’s class at our open  

sessions. 

School Christmas Lunch 

December 16th 
 

The Farm Kitchen will be       

offering a Christmas lunch     

option on December 16th. The 

PTFA help to make this a      

festive lunchtime by providing  

Christmas crackers for all the  

children. 

After School Clubs 

7th Dec—Young Voices and 

Multiskills will be cancelled 

due to the Hall being used for 

the Nativity play. 
 

16th Dec—Netball Club will be     

cancelled due to PTFA    

Christmas Fair. 

NB—Clubs will continue as  

normal on Dec 9th after the 

cinema trip. 

 

If anyone has a pop-up or plastic 

Wendy House that Y1 could use in 

their classroom next term please 

could you let Mrs Battrawden know. 


